Important changes to your Engaging God subscription
We are making some important changes to how you pay for your subscription to ‘Engaging God’.
The cost will remain the same at £12 GBP per person per month (or the equivalent quarterly or yearly)*.
Goodbye to PayPal
We are moving away from using PayPal to manage subscription payments and instead will administer them directly through the Engaging God site using a credit or debit card. You will be then able to see the status of your subscription under ‘Your Account’. We will also be signing up new subscribers directly on the Engaging God site, offering a two-week free trial as before.
Shortly before your next PayPal payment is due, we will contact you to ask you to set up a payment plan on the Engaging God site. When you do so, we will cancel your PayPal arrangement on your behalf and no further payments will be processed by PayPal. For those who have previously purchased a one-year subscription using a credit or debit card, we will contact you shortly before your membership expires.
Changes on the Engaging God site
As part of this process, you will start to see the Engaging God modules apparently being priced individually. This is necessary in order for us to build the subscription plans on the site, so please DO NOT PAY THESE PRICES – all Engaging God modules continue to be included in your subscription plan. 
You will also begin to see a new section of ‘Subscription Plans’ on the modules page. Please wait until we contact you before clicking on these to set them up.
Transition
For a very short time during the transition you may find that you are unable to progress to your next module. You should, however, be able to access any module you have already opened. Therefore we suggest that if you are close to finishing any module you now open the next one ahead of time. This should mean that you are able to progress without interruption.

We will soon send you this information by email too. If you have any questions about this process, please let us know.
Blessings,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Jeremy
Freedom Apostolic Resources Coordinator
*If we have previously agreed a special payment arrangement for you or your group, this will not be affected by these changes and you will not be prompted to set up a new subscription plan.
Click here to read the next communication in this series.
